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Hi Affiliate Committee Members,  

Did you know that you can supply the AQHA with information that you would love to share with other 

Affiliates? 

 

For example:  

You may have discovered a great fundraising idea and wish to share with other Affiliates; 

You may have had a member of your Affiliate gain selection for Trans-Tasman 2019 or Youth World Cup 2020 

or both; 

You have changed your program schedule and it works a lot better than the one you have used for years;  

You came up with a great idea on how to make a new gate; 

You have a new venue and want bragging rights with pics and a story.  

 

This newsletter for Affiliates, is one you can share with just not your members, but any person accessing the 

AQHA web site. 

 

Volunteers 

We all have them. Is there someone that you wish to recommend to the AQHA for recognition as a long-time 

Volunteer of your Affiliate? Contact the AQHA Office via qhorse@aqha.com.au  

 

Ribbons 

Everyone uses them. The AQHA sells ribbons up to 6th place. There is a ribbon order form under ALL FORMS 

 

Rule Suggestions or changes 

Go to ALL FORMS under the MEMBER CENTRE tab – there is a form here that you can use  to suggest changes, 

deletions, additions into the Rule Book, for consideration by the Board of Directors. 

 

New Show Season 

2019/2020 shows are getting underway. The AQHA Office and Directors hope you all have a great season. 

 

Show Results and Event Check list 

Don’t forget to lodge them in the time frame required. The Event Check list MUST be sent in with your results. 

 

Youth and Amateur classes – we require the Owners name, membership number and the riders name and 

membership number. Oh and don’t forget the horses name and registration #. 

 

Hope to hear from you all sooner than later. Send any info to qhorse@aqha.com.au 
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